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4. Executive Committee: 

 

Director Nishi commented that the minutes were in the packet. 

 

5. Community Outreach: 

 

Vice President Gustafson said the newsletter is in the process of being sent out.  He added that he 

had recently talked to the City of Del Rey Oaks and the City of Seaside regarding the Regional 

Project. 

 

6. MRWPCA Board Member: 
 

Director Nishi stated that there were two special meetings on the Groundwater Replenishment 

MOU.  He said that on the dais there was a letter from the Salinas Valley Water Coalition.  

Director Nishi commented that the meetings were very interesting and he was trying to get an 

agenda item for a weighted-vote which was challenged by two directors.   

 

7. FORA  

 

Vice President Gustafson stated that there wasn’t anything that pertained to the District. 

 

8. LAFCO Liaison: 

 

Director Nishi commented that the meeting was boiler-plate and the earlier in this agenda the 

Board made a recommendation on Mr. Snodgrass for Independent Special District LAFCO seat. 

 

 9. JPIA Liaison: 
 

Director Shriner commented that the conference was going on in Monterey this week. 

 

 10. Special Districts Association Liaison  

 

Vice President Gustafson commented that the Independent Special District candidates for the 

LAFCO seat spoke. 

 

11. CalDesal: 

 

President Burns stated that they were having their semi-annual meeting Wednesday morning at 

7:00 a.m. at the ACWA Conference in Monterey. 

 

12. Regional Desalination Reports: 

 

Mr. Heitzman commented that the project was status quo. 




